
NOTICE OF TIME CHANGE  

FOR THE SEPTEMBER 
CASTLE DANGER SUBORDINATE SEWER DISTRICT 

QUARTERLY MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of Silver Creek Township, Lake County, 

Minnesota will hold their quarterly Castle Danger Subordinate Sewer District meeting for 

September 3, at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall of Silver Creek, 1891 Town Road, Two 

Harbors, MN 55616. 

Dated this 20th August, 2013. 
 
By: Frederick R. Whitney, Town Clerk 
 
Posted on: August 20, 2013. 


